Mr.  Edward Brown

Director- Finance Department

Eagle Insurance Pvt. Ltd

Dear Mr. Edward,

Here by I am confirming your notification of retirement and reliving you from the post of Director- Finance Department from Eagle Insurance Pvt. Ltd on April 22, 2010. I hope you have had a great tenure with our organization.

I truly appreciate your valuable contribution and dedication towards Eagle Insurance Pvt. Ltd. You have always fulfilled your responsibilities as boss and done duties as employee for the company. I have always noticed your punctuality and sincerity towards management. Your strong observations in Finance department, have achieved a mile stone.

I have issued a notice to human resources department to prepare your documentation. You will get all your funds and dues cleared from account department a day before your official farewell.

Wish you good health and all the best for your near future.

Sincerely,

Ken Williams

Chief Executive Officer- Finance

Eagle Insurance Pvt. Ltd

www.eaglefinance.com

